Teresa A. Watson
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From: Homer Daniel

Sent: Thursday, January 07, 2016 11:09 AM

To: Kenny L. Smith

Cc: Teresa A. Watson

Subject: Re: Collaborative Liaison

Lt Curtis Keys has been notified and ready to serve
Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 6, 2016, at 8:11 PM, "Kenny L. Smith" <KSmith@cityofgriffin.com> wrote:

Capt Daniel,

We will need a recommendation for a new law enforcement liaison representative to the
Collaborative ASAP for this week’s agenda for commission appointments since Lt. Richardson is
leaving. Thanks!

KLS

Sent from Windows Mail



